
  



      THANK YOU, LINDA   

Thank you for your many years of 

creating the Chapter 350 Newsletter.  

Several of the years the newsletter      

          was the winner of the Central Region  

Newsletter of the Year award.  We  

hope that you will continue to contribute  

articles as we try to continue the newsletter. 
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MEDICAL INFORMATION PACKET STATUS 

 

ABOUT 1700 DISTRIBUTED TO DATE: 

260 MADE AFTER DECEMBER CHRISTMAS PARTY.  

HELPERS INCLUDED MARTHA BECHER , SANDY 

NIEHAUS, CONAN MCDONALD, CAROL NORMAN, JIM 

GRABOWSKI, MAUREEN PRICE AND MARV NORMAN.  

JOIN US NEXT TIME. 

 

 

 

HEART SCANS 

 

CHAPTER 350 HAS BEEN INVOLVED IN THE GIFTING OF MORE 

 THAN 500 HEART SCANS AND FINDING MANY HEART ISSUES.     

 

 

     GROUP PHOTO 15TH ANNIVERSARY 

        

      IT’S GREAT TO BE ALIVE...AND TO HELP OTHERS 



 



 

 

 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 



 

  



 



 

 


